District 3 - Assembly September 2016

There is not a lot new to report since AWSC. Jacksonville hosted the 2016 Convention and now we
are seeing you all at Assembly. Convention took a lot of work, but we had fun. Thank you to
everyone who volunteered, your time and assistance was appreciated. Thank you to everyone who
showed up, your participation was amazing.

At our September District Meeting, we decided to start a Task Force to update our election
procedures in preparation for our elections next fall. I’'m excited to see what they come up with.

Our new Alateen group is doing well. Attendance is holding steady at about 4 teens per meeting. This
is without the meeting being on our meeting list. Now that we have gotten the updated list posted on
the website, we are hopeful that attendance will increase.

We are planning to participate at the US Army Corps of Engineers Jacksonville District Safety and
Health Fair on October 26™.

Our new Outreach to Institutions chair is busy working to keep our three regular institutions meetings
going. We also have someone trying to involved with the Matrix program at the City Jail.

Mark, our AISL, is unable to attend Assembly, but we had someone volunteer to attend in his place.
HP is good.

Gage Mark
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